
TAMWORTH PLANNING BOARD
WORK SESSION

***minutes***

October 13, 2021

6:00 P.M.

1). Call Meeting to Order – The meeting was called to order at 6:06  pm by Randall Dearborn. Present are: Andy Fisher, Randall Dearborn, Ian Haskell, Pat Farley, Melanie Streeter-Selectmen's Representative, Melissa Donaldson-Clerk. David Little and Paul King are also present. 

2). Tax Map Revision Discussion

· Review and Discuss Board Members Preferences for Potential Layers on the Revised Tax Map Layout (Online/Interactive Map) – The purpose of the work session is to review map overlay options that are available. Board suggestions were reviewed. Pat would like to see current use/conservation and town owned lands. Current use is not digitized. Andy demonstrated available layers by showing what Conway has available on their site. The soils looked confusing, but he does find the flood zones useful. He also feels that steep slopes would be useful. The abutter list is a tool that is on the site. Pat had property maps and town owned property, as well as aerial  shots on her list. Cemeteries and stone walls, historical properties are also mentioned. Any locally available layers should be included. Digital elevation models are interesting. Many of the items discussed are included on the Conservation Commission request list. Paul King feels that this is a serious mistake at this time. The accuracy of the items in GIS are not necessarily accurate. Lidar topography is very accurate. 



Pat reviewed the list – current use (not digitized) will be removed. Conservation, steep 

slopes, FEMA flood, property maps, cemeteries, aquifers, trails, digital elevation, 


wetlands, NH public roads, town properties, stone walls, Lidar, FEMA Firmette, historic 

and cultural features/designation. Soils are also discussed. Paul questioned whether 

stone wall info is available. 

· Input From Public/ Other Boards/Commissions/Etc. 

· Recommendation from the Planning Board Listing Preferred Layers

3). Adjournment – Pat made a motion to adjourn at 7:13 pm, Randall seconded. The meeting was adjourned.


David Little recommended digitizing scenic roads. Moultonboro shoreline protection areas are shown on a map also. Community water and septic would be useful. Village designations are mentioned. Minimum lot size by soil types should be shown also. A hydric layer is suggested. Pat mentioned Native American burial sites. Some of this information is available on Granit. Paul questioned what the steep slopes calculation was, and Pat had found it in the FEMA map category.
Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Donaldson

Planning Board Clerk

